
Dear Miller-Payton Family: 
 
The Miller-Payton Family Reunion Board hopes that everyone who attended the family reunion in Atlanta, 
Georgia enjoyed catching up with family members and, perhaps, seeing a few new faces. The Board is excited 
to see you & your family during next year’s family reunion in Philadelphia, Pennsylvania from July 11th to 14th.  
 
Meet the new members of the Miller-Payton Family Reunion Board. They were voted into their positions 
during the Atlanta reunion. 
 

President Rhonda Payton-Newell 

Vice President Marcus A. Christian 
Corresponding Secretary Chimene Williams 

Recording Secretary Kimdra Jones 
Treasurer Danyelle Chisolm 

Financial Secretary Nana Antiwaa-Bey 

Parliamentarian Aaron Payton, Sr. 

 

APPOINTMENTS 
Chaplain Charles Miller 

Audit Committee Open 
Website IT Kimdra Jones 

Historian Grace Miller 

Nominating Committee Marcus Christian 
Bylaws Committee Aaron Payton, Sr. 

Fundraising Committee Crystal Miller 
 
The Audit Committee has an open position. Reach out to Rhonda or myself (and I will pass the info on to 
Rhonda) if you would like to nominate yourself or someone else for this position. 
 
We also voted on amending some of the bylaws during the Altana reunion. The updated bylaws are attached 
for your review. You can also read them online at www.millerpaytonfamilyreunion.com. 
 
The Miller-Payton Family Reunion Board looks forward to seeing in Philadelphia next year!  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chimene Williams 
Email: wchimene@gmail.com 
Corresponding Secretary 
Miller-Payton Family Reunion Association 
 

http://www.millerpaytonfamilyreunion.com/

